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West Grey/Durham Terry Fox Run

To: West Grey Business Owner and Staff,

My name is Rob Edwards and | have organized the annual West Grey/Durham Terry Fox Run for
over 10 years.

In 1980 Terry Fox began the Marathon of Hope to raise awareness about Cancer and to raise
money for Cancer research in Canada. Every year since the annual Terry Fox Run continues in his
memory and to raise money for the Terry Fox Foundation for Cancer Research.

This year’s Terry Fox Run is on Sunday September 18 and is back as an in person event starting
at 11:00am at the Durham Conservation Areas main gate.

We are asking you to consider donating and helping us spread the word! Options include a
donation from your business and or a challenge to staff to start a team and fundraise. Perhaps your
business could offer to match employee donations. Tax receipts are available for any donation over
$20.00.

Consider registering your business as a team online at www.terryfox.org

-OR-

Consider making a donation directly to the West Grey Terry Fox Run (run site ID # 1021).
Online at www.terryfox.org

For more information contact; ,

Rob Edwards //,/A///(S . /
519-369-5489 08 .
deb.rob@eastlink.ca

Please visit www.terryfox.org to learn more about the Terry Fox Run and how you can help keep Terry’s
dream alive.

“Nobody is ever going to call me a quitter” — Terry Fox #/mNotAQuitter
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